IMPORTANT REUNION INFORMATION FOR 2009
Thisyear’s B Troop 2/17n Cavalry Assoc. reunion will be held at
the Holiday Inn Hotel and Conference Center in Hampton, VA
September 9-13, 2009, at the same time the 101« Airborne
Division Association will be holding their reunion.

All room reservations must be made by each attendee by calling
1-800-842-9370 or 1-757-838-0200. Make sure that you tell them
you are making reservations for the 101« Airborne Division Assn
reunion to get the special room rate of $85.00 per night. All
reservations must be made prior to August 7, 2009.

Asaways, B Troop 2/17n Cavalry will have its own hospitality
room and dinner/meeting. This year’ s dinner/meeting will be on
Friday night Sept. 11, instead of on Saturday night.

Y ou must fill out the B Troop registration form (attached) and
submit the appropriate registration feesto participate in the B
Troop activities or receive the reunion gifts.

The 101« Airborne Division Association will have its own
hospitality room during the reunion and dinner on Saturday Sept.
12. If you plan on attending any Division Association activities,
you must also fill out their registration form at
www.screamingeagl e.org/ReunionRegFormHampton. pdf

Once you notify us that you have plansto attend we will provide
you with more information.

Any questions please call or email Jim Matthews at 1-412-366-
3557 / jhmatthewsl@verizon.net or Bill Crawford 1-706-769-6868
/ billc19472002@yahoo.com
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